
 LEWIS SKI CLUB 
NEWSLETTER  

January, 2024  

  Prez Sez  

 Greetings, 

I hope everyone 
enjoyed some snow 
related activities. 
Lewis Ski Club 
(LSC) led the 
1st Holiday Valley 
(HV) trip on Jan 12, 
2024, and fun was 

had by all. With the last snowstorm, we even 
had a Nordic outing at Big Met golf course. The 
club has 1 more HV trip on Feb 9, 2024 led by 
Suburban Ski Club.  A quick reminder is that 
our trip bus now has a different east side 
pickup/dropoff at the Holiday Inn at 780 
Beta Dr., Mayfield Village, OH. 
 

 For the Feb 6, 2024 ski club meeting, come 
and enjoy our annual Chili/Souper Bowl 
Cookoff. You are welcome to bring anything 
you’d like to shares like: Chili, cornbread, 
crackers…etc. 
  
We are always looking for volunteers to help 
the club. If you could spare some time to help 
make this the best club in town, we would 
really appreciate it. Also, next month in March, 
we will have a nomination for officers and 
finally election in April. Consider stepping up to 
help make NASA Lewis Ski Club the best club 
in town. 
 
Tom Vannuyen (LSC President) 

   
Next meeting:   

Tuesday, February 6 

 

Message From the Alpine VP 
Greetings Friends! 

We are well into our favorite season of the 
year! Our first day trip is in the books and was 
a smashing success. Our second day trip is 
scheduled for Friday February 9th and there is 
currently a waiting list. Our week-long trips to 
Beaver Creek Colorado and Heavenly 
California are set to go. Our members are very 
excited as Beaver Creek leaves January 27th. 
The forecast there looks incredible. We have 
great trip leaders and are very grateful for their 
time and energy. We are now looking ahead to 
planning trips for 2025 and 2026. The horizons 
have changed and the earlier decisions are 
made about where we want to go the more 
choices we have. There is no question that the 
Epic and Ikon passes have impacted ski clubs 
in different ways. We need everyone sharing 
the good news about joining a ski club. There 
is great benefit in Group Travel as well as 
having a wide variety of different level of skiers 
to spend time with. Please share information 
about our Ski Club wherever you can with 
whomever you can. All are welcome! 

K. Hulick, Alpine VP 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lewis Ski Club 

Executive 

Committee 

 

President T. Vannuyen 

 
Alpine Vice President 

K. Hulick 

 
Nordic Vice President 

D. Marcinko  

 

 
Activity Vice President 

T. Telzrow 

 

 
Treasurer 

J. Dubas 

 

 
 Publicity Director 

V. Lyons 

 
Recorder  

M. Dubas 

 

 

 

 
Trustees 

M. Donovan 

M. Manthey 

L. Ferenc 

 



Check out the Fun at our LSC Meetings! 

Join us! 

 
 

 
 

  

Our February 6, 6:00pm Meeting is our wonderful Chili Cook-Off, 
where everyone is welcome to make and bring their best chili recipe 
to share (or, bring something to go with chili as a side – corn bread, 
veggies & dip, dessert items, etc.)  The club is providing tortilla chips, 
shredded cheese and sour cream toppings.  Prizes for 1st and 2nd 
place “Best Chili”!  Please let Valerie (Publicity@lewisskiclub.org) 
know if you are bringing chili (by Sunday, Feb. 4) so we have an idea 
how much chili to expect.   



 

Upcoming LSC Activities 

 

Message from Your Activity VP, Therese 

Are you planning any fun events for you and your friends? Consider making it a club event. Hosting it 
is pretty easy-reach out to me and we can get it posted on our website and in our newsletter. Ideas 
include Bike ‘n Train ride on towpath, Top Golf, a movie, hikes or simply meeting up at a local eatery 
for food, wine tasting, beer tasting, drinks, and great conversation.  
Hope you can make some of our upcoming events which will be posted on our website and 
newsletter.  
Therese, Activity VP 
 

2024 SKI SEASON NEWS: 

 

Holiday Valley #1 Was a Blast! 
The first Lewis/Surburban Trip of the Season was 
a success.  Despite the less than favorable 
weather prior to the trip, the conditions were quite 
good.  You just never know!  A grand time was had 
by all on the slopes and off. The partnership with 
the Surburban Ski Club works out really well and 
we had a full bus. They even provided homemade 
chocolate chip cookies after skiing!  When we left 
Ellicottville, it was dumping which made us wonder 
how the ride home was going to be, but it ended 
up turning into rain. What a great group to have fun 
with! 
 
Cindy, 
Trip Leader 

 
 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Be sure to join us for our next (and last of the season) 

trips to Holiday Valley on Friday, Feb. 9, 2024! 



 

Beaver Creek Trip:  Jan. 29 – news from the mountain!

 
Beautiful day of skiing! Reported by L. Ferenc 

 



 

 
 

Ski buddies are the best buddies! 


